Research Riders Meeting

January 13, 2005

President Milton James called the meeting to order.

Vice-President Don Moravits read the minutes of the last meeting. Jonathon Matthews made the motion to accept the minutes as read, John Duck seconded. Motion carried unanimously.

Treasurer Ken Irvin reported on the state of the treasury. Current balance is $308.35. This total includes the money collected for patches, which will be deducted in order to pay for the patches at a later date.

Old Business Section--The three newest members will receive e-mails with updates concerning club business, such as the Polar Bear Contest. 

The patches order was turned in today (1-13-05). 34 charter patches and 1 member patch were ordered. It was noted that Athletic Sewing also sews patches on for $3.50 for small patches and $4.50 for larger ones.

The Big Texas Toy Run was mentioned (due to member Mark Griffin’s absence, there was no formal report). It was said that there were 10-15,000 more riders than last year in the Ft. Worth group alone.

The Lunch Run was mentioned. The riders involved said that they had a good time and enjoyed the fireplace at Rudy’s.

The Polar Bear Contest has five entries so far. There is a need to report updated mileages to President James, so that the leaders can be posted (without mileage) to keep it interesting.

New Business Section--Jonathon Matthews discussed the 1st Annual Ride For Kids being set up by/through the Credit Union. It is set for Sunday, April 10, 2005. There will be further discussions and information about this ride to be sent out in e-mail form later. Anyone interested should contact Jonathon for the latest information about the ride.

There will be a HOG state rally in Corpus Christi from May 12-14.

The South Texas Motorcycle Show is returning to San Antonio from March 18-20 at the Joe Freeman Coliseum. All who had previously attended said that this is a good show with lots of vendors and merchandise. They also mentioned that they would be going again.

A few other upcoming rides were talked about, but needed further information to be discussed as a group endeavor.

Don Moravits made the motion for adjournment, seconded by Ken Irvin—meeting adjourned unanimously.

